From: Chris S

To: Dec Air Comment
Subject: air quality plan
Date: Friday, July 26, 2019 4:59:30 PM

I request the following due to financial hardship that will occur to our family and many others
in Fairbanks if the proposed new regulations go into effect. We have been able to save several
thousand dollars since we started using solid fuel 7-8 years ago we love it and have learned to
burn correctly. We may not have a the newest latest and greatest but | know we burn
efficiently. We dropped from spending over $3000 year to now spending less than $1000 for
our heating. My suggestions are as follows;

1. Do not force removal of existing, instead just incentivize with the change outs or other
options. | bought a very good unit and don't want government in my business. If or when it
fails or becomes inefficient I will replace but I want to do it under my stipulations following
the new air guidelines that will hopefully become more reasonable than those proposed. No
other sanctions like this are forced upon us in this country yes there are tighter rules and
regulations in most any item manufactured for safety, sound or environmental but its not
retroactive. Please dont force this down our throats it will create a hardship.

2. Registration requirements should be removed, again government intrusion/over reach.
register just to close a potential violation that is just wrong come on people.

3.

Born and raised in Fairbanks 45 year Alaskan resident
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